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Hydro One Networks Inc.,
y r Environmental Operations & Sustainability
gﬂg @ 230 Bayview Drive,
Barrie, Ontario L4N 4Y8

Tel: (705) 797-4192 Cell: (705) 727-6315 Fax: (705) 797-4187
E-Mail: curt.rogers@hydroone.com

Mr. R. Cignini May 27, 2015.

994030 Mono-Adjala Townline
Orangeville, Ontario
LOW 222

Dear Mr. Cignini:
Re:

Hydro One Land Assessment and Remediation Program
Grand Valley Distribution Station — South Property — Remediation Report:

This letter is a follow-up to the Remedial Work Plan provided to you in a cover letter dated April 28,
2014. | am writing to confirm the results of the remediation that Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro
One”) completed on your property during July — September 2014 as of follow up to signed access
agreement dated May 1, 2014.

We are attaching a copy of a report prepared by an independent environmental consuitant, Stantec
Consulting Ltd., describing the remedial work & verifying its completion.

Hydro One would like to thank you for your co-operation & patience shown throughout the sampling
& remedial work.

Yours truly,

C.R. (Curt) Rogers
Environmental Coordinator
Environmental Operations & Sustainability

Cc: G. Tomlinson Ministry of the Environment & Climate Change Guelph Office



